
Alberto Fernandez


From: Alberto Fernandez


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 9:40 PM


To: <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Subject: Alabama


Shame on you, NOAA.  You have forever tarnished your reputation.  You have chose to bow to the autocracy of a


mentally ill leader.  I will never believe your predictions again.  History will not treat you kindly.


Alberto F. Fernandez, MD



	Alabama

